DEFENSE COMMISSARY AGENCY
HEADQUARTERS
1300 E AVENUE
FORT LEE, VIRGINIA 23801-1800

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

PSM AUG g 008
NOTICE TO THE TRADE - DeCA NOTICE 08-94

SUBJECT: Category Review of Broadline Vitamin & Nutritional Supplements

The Defense Commi ssary Agency’s Marketing Business Unit will be accepting
presentations on September 9" and September 10", 2008, for the Category Review of
Broadline Vitamin & Nutritional Supplements.

All presentations will not exceed 1 hour. Each vendor will be given 15 minutes
before and after each presentation to prepare and clear the room. To schedule an appointment,
contact Ms. Evelyn Trisvan at 804-734-8614. All appointments must be made no later than
August 29.

My point of contact is Mr. Bill Wood, Category Manager, at 804-734-8222 or

william.wood@deca.mil.

Randall Chandler
Director of Sales

The Commissary - It's Worth the Trip!



